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The week started very smartly with our children dressing up and acting out their role 

as Victorian School children with the school ma’am at Macclesfield museum. 

Apparently, you could hear a pin drop in the classroom. Perhaps we will implement a 

few more Victorian strategies at school?!  

 

Lucky reception had another trip on Wednesday when they went to visit their new 

friends at Adlington Primary School.  The children played with construction blocks to 

make a pirate ship and are looking forward to a visit from Adlington. They all wrote a 

lovely thank you card - we are focusing on writing skills in reception this term.  If you 

would like to help by practising at home, that would help the children greatly in their 

learning journey. 

 

Election Day went smoothly and class two also enjoyed a visit from student artist Puff 

Williams on Thursday.  They are working on a banner to take to the leavers’ church 

service at Astbury in July. 

 

You will have seen from the diary dates we sent out last week that we are participating 

in the Bollington Big Sing on the 24th May.  Year 1 to 6 are actually singing and 

reception will come along to watch.  The songs we are singing together with other 

schools are quite tricky so if you get a chance, could you have a little practice at home. 

Links below.  Our first rehearsal is next Wednesday.  Hopefully there will be safety in 

numbers! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ywMeInRS8_w 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8IhOCFuCdjw 
 

The song we are singing on our own is Welcome to the sixties from the musical 

Hairspray https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V97XiAdsVXc.   All children should have come 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ywMeInRS8_w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8IhOCFuCdjw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V97XiAdsVXc


home with a copy of the words which are attached to this email. The children will be 

wearing school uniform (summer dresses please) for the concert but we would also like 

them to have a sixties style accessory - hair band, bow, bracelets, etc. We will discuss 

this with the children. Let us know if you have any trouble finding something. 

 

The Ofsted report was sent out on paper this week to all parents.  If you have not 

received your copy, please let us know.  It will also be available on the Ofsted website 

from next week. 

 

Hope you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend.  

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Tuesday 7th May - Front Row Music Lessons 

-     Swimming Yrs 4, 5 & 6 

-     SATS Blaster Club 3.30 – 4.30 

Wednesday 8th May - Rehearsal for Bollington Big Sing  

Friday 10th May - Macclesfield Forest  

       

       

 

 

 


